SHIRLEY TemPLE

209 North Rockingham
West Los Angeles 49
California

May 29, 1950

A.Baseve, Editor
Norte

Monterey, N.L.

Vexico

Dear « Basave:

Thank you, very much, for your letter re-
questing a photograch and a blographical
sketch. I am sending them to you under sepa-
Tate cover.

One sketch was made by 20th Century Fox
some time ago and the other more rvecent one
Selznick Studios. As this

by I have, will you be good
enough to return it to me. It does not
cover the last few years but I hope it will
serve your purposes

My kindest personal regerds to you.

Sincerely,




